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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF STUDIES IN THE DEPARTMENT OF
MASS MEDIA HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JUNE 19,2019 @ 11.00AM.
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Chairperson Ms. Sayali Sonawane- Kharote
In-charge Ms. Sheetal Chitre
Faculty of Department Ms. Kavita Karambelkar
VC nominated expert Dr. Sanjay Ranade

(Subject Expert (outside parent

University), Dr. Mangesh Karandikar

Industry Representative Mr. Abhijit Dhamdhere

Leave of absence was granted to Mrs. Ankita Malpani due to maternity leave.

The Agenda of the meeting was as follows:
1. ITEMNO. 1

To approve the syllabus of Multimedia and Mass Communication for the AY 2020-21 for
F.Y.B.AM.M.C programme & recommend to Academic Council of the College.

2. ITEM NO.2

To continue with the syllabus of Mass Media for the existing batch of 2019-20.

3. ITEMNO, 3

Appreciation of Board of Studies members who contributed to prepare and enrich syllabus.

4. ILEM NO. 4

Any other item with the permission of Chair.



ITEM NO. 1

e To approve the syllabus of Multimedia and Mass Communication for the AY 2020-21 for

F.Y.BAMM.C programme & recommend to Academic Council of the College.

Mrs. Sheetal Thakur, Incharge, Dept. of Mass Media informed the members that the University
of Mumbai has released a circular stating the implementation of Bachelor of Multimedia and
Mass Communication syllabus from the Academic Year 2019-20. But since the college being
Autonomous, and the enrollment procedure of the students have already been done, the BoS
decided to implement the syllabus for Multimedia and Mass Communication from the next
Academic Year 2020-21.

“Resolved that the syllabus of the Department of Multimedia and Mass Communication
be approved and recommended to the Academic Council of the College for further
action.”

ITEM NO. 2

e To continue with the syllabus of Mass Media for the existing batch of 2019-20.
Board of Studies members recommended to continue with the existing syllabus of Mass Media
(BMM), as per the enrollment norms of the students, for the Academic Year 2019-20.

“Resolved that the syllabus of the Mass Media to be continued and recommended to the
Academic Council of the College.”

ITEM NO. 3

o Appreciation of Board of Studies members who contributed to prepare and enrich syllabus.
The Chairperson reported to the members about the efforts of all the members of the Board of
Studies to prepare the syllabus of the Multimedia and Mass Media.

It was resolved as under,

“Resolved that the Appreciation of Board of Studies members who contributed to prepare
syllabusbe noted.

ITEM NO. 4

Any other item with the permission of Chair

There being no other matter, the meeting was concluded with a vote of thanks to the chair.

\}/
b‘*’“d? et

Sd/- M
Mrs. Sayali Sonawane

Head, Dept. of Mass Media



